September 26, 2013

Dr. Obadiah Njue University of Arkansas at Pine Bluff 1200 N. University Drive Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

Dear Dr. Njue:

Thank you for including us in the SSARE – "Developing low-cost sustainable sweet potato production strategies to facilitate adoption in the mid-south" project. We were very pleased to be a part of this vegetable cover crop / sweetpotato rotation demonstration project. We will continue to apply the knowledge, skills and experiences learned from the project regarding sustainable practices in the production of sweetpotatoes and other crops. We observed minimal insect damage to sweetpotato roots and improved soil quality.

We plan to continue and share with other farmers and gardeners this sustainable practice.

Sincerely,

Ernest Bradley

15 East Chestnut Street, Room 7B Marianna, AR 72360 870-295-7720

Ernest D. Bradley